
CITY OF BRECKENRIDGE 

105 NORTH ROSE AVENUE 

BRECKENRIDGE, TEXAS 76424 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 22-4(B)(5) of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Breckenridge, Texas 

will hold a public hearing: 

 

DATE:  Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

 

TIME:  5:30 PM 

 

PLACE: City Commission Chambers, 105 N. Rose Ave. 

 

 

 

Said public hearing will be to consider: 

 

PZ 22-02 – Mike Griffith on behalf of GPB Management requests to revert plat approval to original 

at 103 W. Walker, Original Addition, Block 16, Lot 2 & W/10 of 1, Breckenridge, Texas. 

 

Any and all persons interested in the above referenced item may attend such hearing and will be 

given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

 

 

 
Erika McComis, City Manager 

City of Breckenridge, Texas 
 

PUBLISH:  May 18, 2022 
 

 


